## DISTRICT OF PORT HARDY COUNCIL AGENDA ADDENDUM FOR THE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING

TUESDAY JUNE 11, 2013 7:00 PM - Council Chambers

## **ADDENDUM**

1

## Page C. CORRESPONDENCE

 Email to Mayor Bev Parnham, (June 11/13) re: Heritage research – Cape Scott Lighthouse.

Motion/direction 1. 2.

## **Leslie Driemel**

From: mayor@porthardy.ca
Sent: June-11-13 10:05 AM
To: Andrew Merilees
Cc: Idriemel@porthardy.ca
Subject: Re: Fw: Heritage resea

Scott

Good morning Mayor Merilees (Andrew)

Thank you for your email regarding the Cape Scott Lighthouse and your initiative to protect it. I will bring this to the attention of our council this evening at our regular meeting and will likely be contacting Renee Baker to see how we can support this worthy initiative.

I am delighted to hear that the federal government response to date has been positive and we will certainly do what we can to help move forward and protect this incredible asset for future generations.

Bev Parnham

```
> Hello your Worship (Bev),
      As introduction I am the mayor of the Village of Masset on Haida
> Gwaii.
      A year or more ago I initiated a petition to protect the
> lighthouse at Cape Scott by securing federal heritage status for it.
> The application was accepted for consideration and the forwarded email
> below indicates that the process has begun to "identify and articulate
> the historical, architectural, and community values" of the lighthouse.
      This email is to inform you of this process and to suggest if it
> is the will of council that you contact Renee Baker (contact below) to
> see how best you can support this process to see that the lighthouse
> receives this protection that would continue to be of benefit to your
> community.
>
      If you wish to discuss this with me further I would be pleased to
> do so and can be reached one of the contacts below.
> Wishing you well,
> Sincerely,
> Andrew Merilees, mayor
> Village of Masset
> PO Box 798
> Masset, VOT 1M0
> home: 250-626-3949
> cell: 250-922-4588
>
>
>
```

```
>
>
> From: renee.baker@pc.gc.ca [mailto:renee.baker@pc.gc.ca]
> Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 8:21 AM
> To: vom@mhtv.ca
> Subject: Heritage research | Recherche historique â€" HLP167 Cape
> Scott
> LPP167 Cap Scott
>
> Message en franA§ais suit
> Dear Mr. Merilees,
> Further to the petition that you submitted for the lighthouse
> referenced above, I am pleased to inform you that heritage research is
> presently underway for the consideration of the Historic Sites and
> Monuments Board of Canada. This heritage research aims to identify and
> articulate the historical, architectural, and community values of
> potential heritage lighthouses.
>
> Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at
> renee.baker@pc.gc.ca or at 819.997.6102
> Sincerely,
> RenÃ@e Baker
> English message precedes
> Monsieur Merilees,
> Suite à votre mise en candidature du phare cité en référence
> ci-dessus, j'ai le plaisir de vous informer que la recherche
> historique est maintenant en cours afin de prÃ@senter le dossier à la
> Commission des lieux et monuments historiques du Canada pour son
> Ã@valuation. Cette recherche historique vise à cerner et à dÃ@finir
> la valeur historique, architecturale et communautaire des phares patrimoniaux potentiels.
> Si vous avez des questions, n'hÃ@sitez pas à communiquer avec moi Ã
> renee.baker@pc.gc.ca ou au 819.997.6102
>
> Cordialement,
> RenÃ@e Baker
>
> RenÃ@e Baker
> Programme des phares patrimoniaux | Heritage Lighthouse Program Parcs
> Canada | Parks Canada 25, rue Eddy, Gatineau, QuÃ@bec K1A 0M5 | 25
> Eddy Street, Gatineau, Quebec K1A 0M5 renee.baker@pc.gc.ca TĀ@lĀ@phone
> 819-997-6102 | Telephone 819-997-6102 Gouvernement du Canada |
> Government of Canada
>
```